From:

To: City Council

Subject: Comments

Date: Saturday, February 04, 2023 1:20:01 PM
Hello,

I’ve attended a few zoom council meetings. | appreciate having that option as I have few means to attend in person,
as do many seniors in my community.

I have one question that concerns the road surface on Bodega Avenue between Main Street and Pleasant Hill Road.
This section of road is literally falling apart. It was recently addressed in a very menial and unsatisfactory way. Does
it have to cave in before resurfacing is done? It’s one of the busiest roads in Sebastopol, but gets minimal attention.
My question is, when will this section of roadway be seriously addressed and remedied?

Thank you!

Sheryl Adams
Resident of Sebastopol





